
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been a lovely week at school.  

Key Stage 2 had an exciting visit to Queen's College to 

watch Mary Poppins, 3 children from Class 4 

represented Stockland at The Redstart Learning 

Partnership Public Speaking competition and we have 

loved being back on the field in the glorious sunshine.  

At the end of last week, we had a visit from Adam who 

is the lead on Social, Emotional and Mental Health 

within the Trust. Adam and I toured around the school 

where every single child was engaged with their 

activities. There was a lovely atmosphere and it was 

warm and welcoming everywhere we went. Adam's 

last comment was how he would love to send his son 

to Stockland- however he lives even further away than 

I do!  

Please remember if you have any concerns or queries, 

contact your child's class teacher in the first instance. 

We are always keen to listen and help resolve any 

issues which arise.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 29 May—2 June  Half Term 

 Monday 5th June—back to school 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Tuesday 27th June  Year 5/6 Performance 

         PM & early evening 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

 

Insert photo 

 12th May 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Toby   Maisie May 

Class 2 Horner 

 Jemima & Rebecca Otis 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Freddie D & George Teddy 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Megan, Tilly & Harriet George D 



 

Safeguarding 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Volunteers 

 

We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

 

As the weather is finally getting warmer and sunnier, please send your child in to school 

with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream applied at home before they 

come to school.  
 

 
School Sports Day 

 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  
 

 

Tombola for Stockland Fair 

 

On 29th May we’re running the tombola at Stockland Fair. We’re looking for help with 

prizes and running the stall. If you have anything you could donate please leave it at the 

school office. If you are able to help run the stand for 30 mins or 1 hour, that would be 

really helpful. If you can please contact Sally Stevens or email stocklandpta@gmail.com   

 
Save the date 

 

Some fun stuff coming up… 

Sunday 25th June - village duck race 

Friday 21st July - sponsored exercise day and end of term party at the village hall 

 

 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have had a fantastically busy week learning all about 

bees. The children have enjoyed listening to the story 'Omar the 

Bees and Me'. On Monday, the children discovered how bees carry 

pollen from flower to flower and back to the hive with a Science 

experiment. On Tuesday, we baked honey cake. During Forest 

School the children ate their delicious cake and made bee baths 

for the bees to help them stay hydrated in the warm weather. They 

have definitely enjoyed being in the outdoor area in the sunshine, 

we have also had lots of wonderful performances!  Next week we 

are learning all about the 4 seasons.  

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

In Science, we have been identifying different flowers and sorting 

them based on the seasons they bloom in.  We then designed our 

own garden, so it had colourful flowers all throughout the year.  

Here are some of our beautiful gardens: 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

We've enjoyed a lovely week of weather, ran lots of miles and completed our planting. As you 

know, our writing this week has been based on producing instructions, firstly on how to make the 

perfect cup of tea and then free choice, including 'How to bake a delicious cake', 'How to 

repair a tractor' and 'How to be a brilliant ballet dancer'.  

We enjoyed a particularly healthy science lesson on Wednesday when we completed our topic 

on Plants and their life cycles by tasting and comparing seeds. When we come back after half 

term we will be focusing on Forces and Magnets. 

As you can see from the timetable below, next Thursday we have our next design and 

technology day. We will be exploring levers and linkages and using our learning to design and 

build Shadufs! 

 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

   

I have shared pictures this week of the year 5 showcasing their digital picture books with 

reception class.  They did a fantastic job and the children loved them.  Well done Year 5.   

We have also been represented this week at a Trust public speaking 

competition.  The teams were speaking about what could children 

do to promote human rights.  Tilly, Megan and Harriet spoke 

confidently with a very well structured speech.  The deserved 

winners this time were Minerva school with an excellent speech 

including examples of what they had already done in their 

school.  We enjoyed listening to all the other teams.   

Wednesday afternoon we also spent some time listening to a live broadcast of 

Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra concert on the theme of dance music which included a 

song that the children had contributed composition ideas to in a workshop with James 

Redwood in the Autumn Term.  There will be an opportunity for Year 4 and 5 to take part in a 

live concert next Autumn Term.   

We have also started work on our summer play 'A midsummer Night's Dream' the children all 

have a script and know their parts.  Please support them in learning their lines over the next 

few weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This is our 6th year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at 

the end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and 

streams. Various wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presenta-

tions on the Saturday morning and lead  

nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  

There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. 

Mown paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and 

trade stands, as well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 




